
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                                            EXAMS 

Hi All,  Firstly I apologise for the delay in getting out this information.  It is very hard to believe that in two 

days our first session of exams will begin.   

WHEN TO ARRIVE AT THE STUDIO 

PLEASE have your child at the studio at least 30 minutes prior to their examination time.  This allows them 

to stretch, get ready with their classmates and ask 1001 last minute questions (haha).    It ensures everyone 

is ready early and not stressed.  Also remember we meet in the front studio.   

HAIRSTYLES 

French Plaits (one or two) for everyone.  Nicole and I are happy to do these if you can’t, just bring a brush 

and hair tie and allow extra time. 

PRE-GRADES AND SLS 

These exams conclude with a ribbon presentation that allows parents in the room for viewing. 

GOOD LUCK 

The teachers and I wish all the students the very best for their exams.  We want them to go into the exam 

feeling positive, with energy to burn and a smile that will make the examiner take notice of them.  They’ve 

got this – go CSSD Dancers!  Please share the quote below with your dancers. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask, either email cssd1991@gmail.com or phone 

021 1141137 / 5635038. 

Bring it on, Caroline & Team 

 

WHEN YOU DANCE,                                                                                    YOUR 

PURPOSE IS NOT TO GET TO A CERTAIN PLACE ON THE FLOOR.  IT’S TO ENJOY 

EACH STEP ALONG THE WAY.   

Wayne Dyer 
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